
 

 

 

Cir No: HBT ATH/GEN/18/25-26                                                        Date: 24/06/2025    

Hijri New Year Holiday 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform you that the school will remain closed on Friday, 27th June 2025, 

in observance of the Hijri New Year. 

We wish all our students and their families a peaceful and blessed Hijri New Year. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Principal 

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 


